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Invitation to choirs for participation in the ‘Days  of Patriarch Pavle’  
 

The ‘Days of Patriarch Pavle’ and the city of Čačak announce the invitation for participation 
in the final evening of the sixth edition of the ‘Days of Patriarch Pavle’ festivity, which will be held 
at the beginning of November 2021, extending the invitation to the future events.  
 Soon after the event was established, it became clear that the artisan wood-cutter colony  
and the homilies dedicated to the life and work of Patriarch Pavle, a part of the ceremony ought to 
be dedicated to performances of spiritual and liturgical choir singing, celebrating the memory of 
Patriarch Pavle.  
 We welcome applications by professional and amateur choirs performing spiritual music in 
their repertoire. 
 Considering that the profile of the previous participating choirs (‘First Singing Company of 
Belgrade’, the ‘Duhovenstvo’ Choir of Sankt Petersburg Archbishopric, the ‘Devine Rafael of 
Banat’ and others) inspired a truly great interest in the spiritual music among the audiences, we 
would be honoured to collaborate with you in strengthening the prominence of this kind of music in 
Serbia, within our capacities of the project team in charge of this event which has grown into an 
institution of its own under the auspices of the city of Čačak. It is our idea to originate a festival of 
spiritual songs. For the time being, we are organising full evening concerts dedicated to Patriarch 
Pavle within the central event, taking place between 11th and 15th November.  

For additional information and registration for the future events, please contact us by email 
at: danipatrijarhapavla@gmail.com 
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